Natural Gas Board
The Humboldt Natural Gas Board met in regular session on Thursday, October 19th, 2006.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Jim Jarding at 7:10 p.m.  Members present were Ritchy Griepp and Kira Schmeichel.  Lynn Froke and Harvey Shumaker were absent.  Also present was Jeff McKinney.  

The minutes of the September meeting were reviewed.  A motion was made by Griepp and seconded by Schmeichel to approve the minutes.  The motion carried. 

The financials for the month of September were reviewed.  After discussion, a motion was made by Schmeichel and seconded by Griepp to approve the financials.  The motion carried. 

The size of the magnets to order and color were discussed. 

Locking in natural gas was discussed. 

Jeff McKinney was present to submit a proposal to the Natural Gas Board.  As of October 3rd, 2006, he is no longer with NorthWestern Energy.  He has started his own business called Energy Management and Consulting Services, LLC.  He indicated that his business was interested in purchasing the natural gas for our system and providing consultation.  Items discussed included the current contract with NorthWestern, the O&M portion and the gas purchasing portion, the meter at the TBS and the cost of the service.  After discussion, Jarding indicated that he wanted to have another meeting with the full board to discuss the proposal and the current contract with Northwestern.  A special meeting has been scheduled for Thursday, October 26th, 2006.  

With no further business, a motion was made by Griepp and seconded by Schmeichel to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 p.m.   The motion carried. 
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